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Massachusetts Association of Conservation Districts 
319 Littleton Road, Suite 205 

Westford, MA 01886 

January 29, 2024 

Commonwealth of Massachusetts 
Executive Office of Energy and Environmental Affairs 
Division of Conservation Services 
100 Cambridge Street, 9th Floor 
Boston, MA 02114 

Re: Letter of Support “Building Healthy Soils Through Regenerative Practices,” Hampden-Hampshire 
Conservation District 

To Whom It May Concern: 

The Massachusetts Association of Conservation Districts (MACD) supports Hampden Hampshire Conservation 
District’s (HHCD) application for the referenced project within the Pioneer Valley of Western Massachusetts, to 
assist farmers in the adoption of regenerative agriculture practices, with the goal of building soil health and 
mitigating issues such as erosion, nutrient pollution, and sedimentation, caused by conventional tillage. 

MACD represents the 13 Conservation Districts of the Commonwealth. We support our member Districts in 
their efforts to provide education, outreach, technical assistance, and other activities designed to promote 
sustainable stewardship of natural resources for all members of our communities. We strive to do this by 
increasing public visibility, access to funding, connections to government activities, opportunities for fruitful 
collaborations, and overall technical and financial capacity. There has long been active communication and 
collaboration between MACD and HHCD. 

In addition, HHCD is a member of a regional partnership organized by MACD and supported by MassDEP 319 
funding. This partnership is working collaboratively to address nonpoint source pollution from agricultural 
sources through coordinating programs and activities, identifying priorities for agricultural BMP implementation, 
garnering farmer support, and offering technical assistance. The overall goals of this partnership are to improve 
coordination among agricultural entities, develop a comprehensive database of priority sub basins, work with 
the agricultural community to scope and design high-priority BMP projects, secure funding for these projects, 
and take steps to restore impaired waters and protect at-risk watersheds. 

We strongly endorse the Building Healthy Soils Through Regenerative Practices project that HHCD is seeking 
funding for, and we are confident in HHCD’s ability to achieve their stated goals. This project reflects the 
founding mission of Conservation Districts – to protect the soil, water, and other natural resources on which 
we all depend. The referenced project will not only support our shared goals of protecting natural resources 
and supporting farmers in Massachusetts, but a successful project will also increase MACD’s presence and 
impact in the state. A successful project of this nature will be mutually beneficial for all stakeholders involved. 

Sincerely, 

Michael Leff, MACD Executive Director 
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